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After a bye weekend to start the month, October saw the DA program return to action 
with matches against Colorado Rapids, Pride, and Colorado Rush. In all three fixtures, 
the boys performed well, and are indicating good signs of growth and development both 
at the team and individual levels.   
 
Around the corner, the U13 and U14 teams will travel to San Diego the first weekend of 
November for the DA Showcase event. The U13's are lined up with matches against 
four DA programs from the State of Washington. And the U14's have a tough schedule 
that also includes opponents from Washington, as well as FC Golden State, one of the 
top clubs in California. Good luck to the DA boys in San Diego! 


